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The bocce inside scoop:

Hey athletes! We hope that you’ve had
a good summer so far and that you
keep enjoying it! We have been working
hard during these past few weeks so
we can ensure that everyone enjoys
Fall Fest this coming November. We
have been brainstorming a few fun
gifts for you and some cool
decorations for our venue, as well as
filling our volunteer list to get as
much help as possible for the weekend
of Fall Fest. Spoiler alert, our theme
is rainforest (!!!), so you can expect A
fun Environment for our bocce
competition this year. As for the Finn,
one thing is for sure…it’s going to be
electric! We can’t wait for you to
come and participate in Fall Fest by
putting into action all of The hard
work that you’ve put into bocce.  We
miss each one of you so much, and we
are pumped to see you all and have a
blast at Fall Fest!  Read below to see
what we've been up to for fun this
summer! Keep working hard and being
brave <3 See you soon!

- The 2022 Bocce Committee

When rooted
together, we grow

even better!

Our songs of the
summer:

Tarot - Bad Bunny feat.
Jhay Cortez

(for my country music lovers)
Soul - Lee Brice

(and for my non-country music
lovers) A-O-K - Tai Verdes

Otro Atardecer-Bad Bunny &
The Marias



Summer happenings!

Roberto
Hey everyone!  I’m Roberto, but in committee everyone calls me Berto.  I’m a rising
senior, Biology major from San Juan, Puerto Rico.  This year I have the privilege of being
the Bocce Chair, but this isn’t my first time working with SpO.  Last year, I was a Bocce
assistant, and the year before that one I was an assistant on Soccer.  I am so excited
to meet everyone on Fall Fest and make new friendships during the weekend!  We are
going to have so much fun, and I can’t wait for Fall Fest to come to celebrate all of your
hard work.  In addition to SpO, I like to play video games, go to the beach, and just
spend time with my friends and family.

Summer so far…
This summer I’ve been studying for the MCAT (the test to get into Medical School).  I
took it on June 24th, and it was a very challenging few weeks leading into the day of the
test.  Now that I’m done with that, I’ve been taking some time off by being with my
family and friends, going to the beach, and just relaxing.  I might start some volunteering
in a local hospital too, so let’s see how that goes.  Miss you all, and hope you’ve been
enjoying summer so far!

Taylor
Hi! I’m Taylor, a rising junior Biochemistry major from just outside of Chicago, IL. Last
year I was on the Awareness committee for Spo, and I am super pumped to be part
of the bocce family this year with Berto and Luis! Fall Fest is going to be spectacular in
November. I can’t wait to meet everyone and create some awesome memories
together.

Summer so far…
I spent the first half of my summer in Europe taking classes in a coastal town in Spain
called Cadiz. It was an amazing experience and just thinking about it puts a big smile on
my face. After my classes ended I went to London and Amsterdam with friends. Now I
am living at my family’s lake house in Northern Michigan where I work at a semi-private
country club as a waitress, beverage cart girl (on the golf course) and bartender at
weddings! In my free time I take my dog on long walks, paddle board, water ski, and play
lots of golf!

Luis
Hey there everyone! My name is Luis and I am a rising sophomore from San Juan, Puerto
Rico. It will be my first time participating in Fall Fest so I am very excited to spend time with
all of you! I cannot wait for the weekend to come so we can all have fun and get to know
each other. I just know this year is going to be really special and I cannot wait to share it
with you guys.

Summer so far…
This summer I have been working a lot, but I also have been going to the beach and playing
many sports. After a long day of work, it's always great to relax with some basketball or
beach tennis. It has been a great summer but honestly I just cannot wait for the semester
to begin so we can all be together on campus!


